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APPROVED 

MINUTES 

 

 

 The Montgomery County Planning Board met in regular session on Monday, July 6, 

2009, at 9:00 a.m. in the Montgomery Regional Office in Silver Spring, Maryland, and ad-

journed at 5:12 p.m. 

 

 Present were Chairman Royce Hanson, Vice Chair John Robinson, and Commissioners 

Jean Cryor and Amy Presley. Commissioner Joe Alfandre was necessarily absent. 

 

 Items 1 and 2 are reported on the attached agenda. 

 

 There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:10 p.m.  The next regu-

lar meeting of the Planning Board will be held Thursday, July 9, 2009, in the Montgomery Re-

gional Office in Silver Spring, Maryland. 

 

 

 

         Ellyn Dye 

         Technical Writer 
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Montgomery County Planning Board Meeting 

Monday, July 6, 2008 
8787 Georgia Avenue 

Silver Spring, MD 20910-3760 

301-495-4600 

 

 

 

 

2.  Sectional Map Amendment G-833—Limited Amendment to the Sector Plan for the 

Wheaton Central Business District and Vicinity—ADDED after publication of agenda 

 

BOARD ACTION 

 

Motion:  PRESLEY/CRYOR 

 

Vote: 

 Yea:  4-0 

 

 Nay: 

 

 Other:  ALFANDRE ABSENT 

 

Action: Approved the staff recommendation to transmit a recommendation of ap-

proval to the District Council for Sectional Map Amendment G-833. 

 

 

 

 

1. Review of I-270/US 15/Corridor Cities Transitway Multi Modal Study Alternatives 

Analysis/Environmental Assessment—Recommendation on Locally Preferred Alternative 

 

BOARD ACTION 

 

Motion: 

 

Vote: 

 Yea: 

 

 Nay: 

 

 Other: 

 

Action: Provided guidance to staff on transit mode, transit alignment, and highway 

alternative for transmittal of comments to the County Council, as stated in the attached 

Letter of Transmittal. 

 

 Transportation Planning staff presented an overview of issues related to the I-270/US 

15/Corridor Cities Transitway Multi Modal Study Alternatives Analysis and Environmental As-



MCPB, 9-18-08, NOT APPROVED 

 

3 

sessment, including staff recommendations for the locally preferred alternative, transit align-

ment, highway alternative, and other related issues, as detailed in the staff report. 

 Ms. Marilyn Balcombe, representing the Corridor Cities Transitway Coalition;  

Mr. Richard Parsons; and Mr. Harry Sanders offered comments and participated in discussion. 

 Maryland Department of Transportation staff and Transportation Planning staff respond-

ed to questions from the Board and provided additional information as needed. 

 


